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Maori Constituencies 

 
Resolved  
 
That the Committee recommends that Council 
 
(1) Receive the report. 
 
(2) Note the content of the report. 
 
(3) Note that Ara Tahi has considered the establishment of Maori constituencies and 

recommended that the Council makes no decision for the 2007 triennial elections. 
 
(4) Make no decision on establishing Maori constituencies. 

  
Each part of the above resolution was voted upon separately, and CARRIED. 
 
Councillor Aitken requested that her vote against part 4 of the above resolution be recorded. 

  
Amendment 

 
 

Resolved 
 
That the Committee recommends that Council 
 

Publicly notify that Council has considered the issue of Mäori constituencies and 
there is no change to the current situation, and the public has a right to demand a 
poll on the matter. 

 
 
 




